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Hi

I would like to discuss that the scheme to widen the road to allow traffic through the area close to Stonehenge
has not been thought through and will have adverse affects on all involved.

In a time of climate crisis when we should be turning away from fossel fuels and switching to alternatives, tthis
scheme focuses on widening the road near the henge to allow more traffic through.

This of course is going to increase traffic, which will cause more harm to the environment, the henge and the
people that live near by.

If anything at this point traffic should be reduced and the henge protected.

It has not been considered and the world heritage sight has not been fully considered.

By this [ mean that hard engineering alternatives have not been considered or taken into consideration.

I feel this scheme will only have negative affects on all involved.

We need to preserve our world sights, not destroy them

Thanks

Liam Kemble-Young





